Lucia Longhurst

From:

Cabral, Deb [dcabral@sersd.org]

Sent:

Thursday, March 23, 2017 10:09 AM

To:

Beth Kourafas; Dina Livingston; TownClerksOffice; Sue Gillpatrick

Subject:

Southeastern Regional

2017 MAR 23 P 2: 30

Southeastern Regional School Committee

250 Foundry Street, South Easton, MA 02375

The following meeting is scheduled:

Tues., 4.4.17—School Committee Mtg. at 6:30 p.m. in the Armstead Conference Room

"The Southeastern Regional School Committee shall post all School Committee and Subcommittee meetings on its website (www.sersd.org) in compliance with the Open Meeting Law and pursuant to the regulations of the Massachusetts Attorney General's Office 940 CMR 29.03(4). Please visit the Southeastern Regional School District's website for all meeting information."

Debbie Cabral Secretary to the Superintendent Southeastern Regional 250 Foundry Street South Easton, MA 02375-1799 508.230.1215 -- phone 508.230.1215 -- fax